Administration
Portuaire
de Toronto

Toronto
Port
Authority

Public Notice

Reminder of Public Meeting

Toronto, (January 5, 2011) - the Toronto Port Authority is holding its next public meeting on the
environmental assessment of the proposed pedestrian tunnel. Details are as follows:

Date: January 12, 2011

Time: 6:30-8:30 (NB: doors will open at 6pm)

Location: Radisson Admiral Hotel, Admiral Ballroom
249 Queen’s Quay West

Those interested in attending are encouraged to submit comments prior to the meeting at

Ea-comments@torontoport.com.

Deadline for all comments and queries is January 28, 2011.
The environmental assessment screening is being conducted under the Canada Port Authority
Environmental Assessment Regulations.
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For more information contact:

Suzanna Birchwood
416 863 2000

torontoport.com



